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Year 12 & Year 13 – Applied Subject unit exams taking place in January 2022 
Seating lists for the exams on 11 and 12 January are currently displayed on the exams noticeboard in the Sixth Form café at SA 
and the Collins Entrance at SJF.  Lists for later exams will be displayed at least the day before an exam.  Please check your seat 
number. 
Exam Numbers – these are listed next to names on the seating lists and it is VERY IMPORTANT that all students make a note of 
their 4-digit Exam Number (you could write this on the back of your photo ID lanyard) as you will need to include this on your 
exam paper.  Exam Numbers for Year 12 usually start with a “4” and for Year 13 with a “3”. Please DO NOT USE the number you 
will have been allocated in Year 11 as this is no longer valid. 
 
Please can students:- 

• Arrive for their exams at least 15 minutes prior to the start time of the exam and wait outside the Hall/Room allocated 
until asked to enter by the invigilators. 

• Wear their photo ID lanyard so invigilators can identify them. 

• Wear a face mask (as currently required in class) unless you are exempt. 

• Bring all equipment needed for the exam (e.g. black pen, pencil, ruler, calculator (if applicable and without the lid) in a 
clear pencil case or bag. 

• Remove labels from any water bottles. 

• Remember: no mobile phones, watches, MP3/4 players – leave these in your bags in PE2 if you have an exam in 
Constance Green Hall. 

 
EEP (Employability, Enrichment, Pastoral) 
This week the groups that should go to EEP in their timetabled rooms are AC4, JC19, JM13, ND16, and MH9. All remaining 
students should go to the Sixth Form Study Centre, Library, café or to the Maths drop-in session with Mr Christy in Ma10. A 
reminder to all students that you must stay on site. 
 
Year 12 Oxbridge Meeting 
There will be a short meeting in Hu1 at 12.35 on Monday 10 January for anyone in Year 12 at St Aidan’s who is interested in 
finding out more about applying to Oxbridge. See Dr Murray if you have any questions. 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a Maths-drop in session Wednesday period 4 in Ma10 with Mr Christy for Year 12 students (provided Year 12 don't have 
EEP) and in Ma1 with Mr Daly for Year 13 students.  
 
Psychology Drop-in Session 
Year 12 and Year 13 Psychology drop-in sessions are on Tuesday lunchtimes 12:40 - 13:20 in PS3 (SA) and G33 (SJF). Come and 
get help with your work, have a quiet place to study (Psychology) or just simply come for a chat anything psychological. Feel free 
to bring your lunch. 
 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will meet in Hu1 from 12.30. All welcome. 
 
Amnesty International UK - It is better to light a candle than curse the darkness. 
Amnesty meet in DL1 every Wednesday at 12.30, all welcome. 
 
Reminder 
Food should not be consumed in the study centre and students should not be eating their lunch in there. 
 
Thank you  
 
 


